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Public Notice 

 

 
 
Take notice that the Council of the Corporation of the Town of South Bruce 
Peninsula will be holding a special meeting of Council on June 10, 2021 at 9:00 
am with a curfew of 11:30 am.  The special meeting will be held in the Municipal 
Council Chambers.   
 
This special meeting will be held to facilitate an economic development strategic 
planning session with Council.  Appearing as a delegation and leading the 
strategic planning session will be Jason Kipfer and Christian Perreault of 
Explorer Solutions. 
 
Angie Cathrae 
Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
519-534-1400 ext 122 
Issued June 3, 2021 
 
Please Note:  Due to the requirements regarding social distancing, only four (4) 
members of the public will be permitted inside Council Chambers at any given 
time.  Meeting recordings are posted on the Town’s website unless technical 
difficulties delay or prohibit the posting. 
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